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Today the American Action Forum (AAF) released a new analysis examining the role deregulation has played 
in House appropriations bills. AAF analysis finds that recent appropriations bills coming out of the House 
would address more than $19 billion in past regulatory costs and eliminate 10.4 million paperwork burden hours.

Click here to read the research
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https://www.americanactionforum.org/insight/deregulation-major-player-house-appropriation-bills/

